CAROLINA PBGV CLUB CONFERENCE CALL ON APRIL 21, 2020 AT 8PM

ATTENDANCE:

Mary Fluke – President – Present
Roger Mayer – Vice President – Present
Ginny Morris – Treasurer – Present
Jill Fitzgerald – Secretary – Present
Paul Urban – Board of Directors - Present
Bob Morris - Board of Directors – Present
Kevin MacDonald – Board of Directors - Absent

OLD BUSINESS:

Mary brought up the proposed FUN DAY on May 7, 2020. We decided to cancel it due to the COVID19. It would be irresponsible of the CPBGVC to have an event, until the Virus is controlled. We discussed social distancing and Mary mentioned that Mecklenburg County had the highest number of cases. The peak will most likely be pushed out until June.

Mary asked if everyone received their vouchers and letter from CPBGV that she sent out. Everyone acknowledged that they had received it and they thought it was great. Mary and PJ fixed a long part of the fencing at Cabarrus Field that was knocked down during the Easter Storm.

The National Specialty was brought up, we are hoping the PBGVCA can still have the Nationals. So far no date for the postponed National Hunt.

Mary suggested that we formally review the immediate past minutes at the BOD Call. At every meeting.

Mary made a motion to approve the Minutes from March 17 2020, seconded by Paul, the motion passed unanimously. Paul will let the CPBGV membership know via email when the minutes are posted.

Paul will also make sure the membership can get on the website even if he has to change the password.

Ginny will resend the membership roster. The only member that did not renew is Wendy Martin.

The possibility of having Zoom meetings was discussed at length.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM. Respectfully Submitted,

Jill Fitzgerald Secretary

"You are only as safe as the most ill-informed person around you." Mary Fluke DVM